
Dear Mayor Mark, 

 
I trust that you are well.  As a member of the Scarsdale Forum, I write in support 
of the report that the Forum's Municipal Services Committee published in 
June.  In particular, I hope that the Board of Trustees, Village personnel, and you 
have taken a good look at its Executive Summary. 
 

 
The full report is here, http://bit.ly/1U817MP. 
 
Personally, in my view, given the significant numeracy challenges at Village Hall 
that residents have witnessed during the Scarsdale 2016 revaluation, lead me to 
recommend that it is imperative that Village Hall arm itself with quantitative 



residents who can determine the true cost of renovating the library. Moreover, 
you should carefully analyze how disbursing a single cent to the library will 
impact the Scarsdale budget and what tax implications it carries for residents. 
Transparency at every step is critical.   
 
Moreover, please do not issue any more bonds of any type before having strong 
quantitative people look at the impact of an issuance on Scarsdale's leverage 
and credit rating.  A big bond issue should be put forth in a referendum to the 
residents of Scarsdale. 
 
Scarsdale's current investment grade rating is not guaranteed for life.  
 
Best regards, 
Mayra Kirkendall-Rodriguez 
Fox Meadow Road 
 


